
 

19 February 2020 
Term 1   Week 4 
 

Kia Ora Parents, Caregivers and 
Whanau, 
 
Week 4 already and lots of mahi to be 
done.  There are a few notices coming 
home this week so please keep an eye 
out. 
 
Stationery.   
Please ensure these are paid for at the 
office.  The cost is $15 per pack. 
 
Uniforms.   
Last week the school sent out a notice 
regarding pre-orders of uniforms.  These 
were due back today.  In some cases, a 
predicted amount will be sent on.  If you 
have any concerns please contact the 
office. 
 
Carpark.   
A reminder that we operate three lanes 
in the afternoon - drop off zone, 
collection lane and through traffic.  We 
ask for consideration and patience 
during the afternoons. 
 
Whanau/Teacher Hour.   
Next Wednesday 26 February we will be 
holding a Whanau/Teacher hour here at 
school from 4pm to 5pm.  From 4pm to 
4.14pm I will be speaking about 2020 
and future aspirations.  At 4.15 to 4.30 

classes will be open for you to meet 
your child's teacher and to hear 
about  this year's learning.   
From 4.30 to 5pm we will have a free 
sausage sizzle.  We look forward to 
seeing you here.  If you have any 
queries, please contact the office. 
 
House Competition.   
This started on Monday to the 
excitement of students and staff.  A 
reminder that every child in attendance 
on Monday receives one house point so 
please encourage your child to be here. 
 
Passion Hour.   
This awesome programme begins this 
Friday.   
Staff members have chosen a topic of 
their own interest to teach to kids.   
From skateboarding to surfing, coding to 
tennis, there are a myriad of activities 
and skills that our staff are wanting to 
deliver.   
Our first session begins this week. 
 
Ko te huarahi uaua ka taea te whai 
hua 
The hardest path can be the most fruitful 
 
 
Nga Mihi  
Matua Tom 
 
 
 

Room 8 & 9 
Art Gallery Trip 
Tuesday 25 February 
REMINDER to bring back your 
consent form & to pay the  
$2 charge 
 

WINTER UNIFORM 2020 – 
The order has now been placed for 
hoodies, jackets & trackpants. 
Thank you to everyone who returned the 
forms with your order as this gave us 
some indication of the quantity required. 
As well as the items that have been pre-
ordered we have ordered some extra 
stock...if you are interested in putting 
your name down for these then please 
contact the office. 
Prices are as follows – 
Hoodies $60 
Jackets $60 
Trackpants $50 
As there are some hold ups with orders 
in & out of China at the moment we are 
not expecting these to arrive until the 
very end of Term 1 or the beginning of 
Term 2 so please be patient with us. 
We will let you know as soon as they 
arrive. Please start making payments 
towards these when you can. 
 
PARENT TEACHER CONFERENCES ARE COMING UP  
                 FRIDAY 13 MARCH 2020 
Watch out for details of our new ONLINE BOOKING 
system, we will be sending a form home with details about 
this soon. 


